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Appendix 2 
 

COUNCIL  
 

29 JANUARY 2024  
 

MINUTE EXTRACT NO:  COU/73/23-24 
 
 

Question A – Councillor C Lacey to Councillor N Barker, Leader of the Council 
 
A question had been submitted by Councillor C Lacey to Councillor N Barker, Leader of 
the Council on whether the Leader would raise local concerns of Killamarsh residents over 
unreliable bus services with both Derbyshire County Council and the local bus companies. 
The full text of the question from Councillor C Lacey, marked as Question ‘A’, was set out 
in the agenda for the meeting. 
 
The Leader recognised that this was an issue throughout the District and signified his 
commitment to raise the issue with Derbyshire County Council and ask what they were 
doing or would propose to do in order to address the issue. The Leader informed Council 
that after meeting with Derbyshire County Council, he would speak with the bus 
companies if necessary. He stated that he would report back to Councillor C Lacey on the 
outcome of these conversations. 
 
Councillor C Lacey asked the Leader if he would be able to make arrangements for a bus 
link at the tram stop at Half Way. 
 
The Leader responded that he would raise this issue during his meeting with Derbyshire 
County Council. 
 
 
 


